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I am a permanent employee, working as a fitter, currently earning around 38 per hour.

I have a family. 

If penalty rates were abolished I would leave my job as I couldnt afford to leave my

family to work and earn enough to make ends meet. With out penalties I would loose

25% of my wage.

My weekends are important to me because...I can catch up with mates who are

working. 

I urge the committee to keep penalty rates. We fought hard for them years ago and we

deserve penalties. My employer uses penalties as part of our earnings so if they were



to be removed I would have part of my pay removed for good. If it is so important to

keep us at work over the weekends and public holidays well dont disadvantage us by

taking what is ours.
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